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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON OREGON SHOOTING 

 

“Today's tragic shooting at Umpqua Community College is yet another example of lives 

senselessly lost to the epidemic of gun violence in this country. My thoughts and prayers are 

with the families of all those lost or wounded. We must honor the memories of all those lost by 

rededicating ourselves to the fight for more access to mental health care and laws that prevent 

guns from getting in the wrong hands.” 
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